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NITE-SITE, IN C.
P.O. BOX 0

ROSEMOUNT, MINNESOTA 55068

October 3, 1974

Mr. James G. Ecppler, Regional Director
United States Atomic Energy Commission
Directorate of Regulatory Operations
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Re License No. 22-13585-01
and License No. 22-13585-2G

Dear Mr. Keppler:

This is in response to your letter of July 26, 1974, relating to the
activities of Nite-Site, Inc. and the violations set forth in your
enclosure.

Paragraphs 1, 2, and 3, relate to License No. 22-13585-02, and steps
have been taken to correct each of the deficiencies noted therein.

22-13585-2G.Paragraph 4 and 5 of your enclosure relate to Licence No.
Please be advised that a report has been submitted listing all trans-
fers of sights distributed under the License, and it is believed that
reporting of transfers is now up-to-date.
Paragraph 5 of your enclosure relates to reporting of removal orPlease bereplacement of any gunsight that is removed from a gun.
advised that no replacements or re,movals of any gunsight has taken
place to the end of calendar yea'. 1973. This report is contained in
the report of gunsight transfers mentioned above.
We trust that the foregoing satisfies your requirements, and we wish
to thank you for your consideration and assictance in reviewing and
rectifying these violation problems.
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If there are any further problems or if further information is
needed, please advise.

Very truly yours,

NITE-SITE, INC.

By [b</ m}|us,,|
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CC: Steve Knutsen
1253 Robin Lane
New Brighton, Minnesota 55112

CC: Nite-Site, Inc.
P. O. Box 0
Rosemount, Minnesota 5'iO68
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